
Construction Notification # 19 
 
New Dog Park Is Open   
   
BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 

  

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Opening of new dog park with 185 parking 
spaces. 

Opening Date  

June 30, 2010 

Benefits  

 Enhanced recreational facility for dog 
owners 

 Added convenience for park users  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2010 

Dogs and their owners now have a new place to play in Fremont Central Park.  
Located adjacent to the Fremont Police Station, the new dog park is actually 
two parks side by side designed to separately accommodate large and small 
dogs. This new facility comes with 185 parking spaces and replaces the old 
dog park located southeast of the softball complex.  The old dog park will close 
on Friday, July 2. 

The new park features canopies for shade as well as seating areas.   Water 
fountains for dogs, equipped with stationary drinking bowls, are also available 
at the park. The City of Fremont contributed funding for enhancements to the 
park. 

Completion of the new park fulfills BART’s commitment to build and open the 
new facility before it closed the old park.   

If you have questions, please contact our project information line at (510) 476-
3900 or e-mail bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov. You can also visit our 
Community Relations Field Office located in Fremont Central Park off of 
Stevenson Boulevard Monday – Friday 8 am to 5 pm. 
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